
 

December 29th, 2020 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All city offices will be closed Friday, January 1st in observance of New Year’s Day. Per 
Waste Management, if your regularly scheduled service day is Friday, your garbage 
collection service will be delayed by one day and collected on Saturday. 
 
 


